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Attorney General Steve Marshall Issues Guidance for Voters Who Test 
Positive for COVID-19 on or after October 29 

(MONTGOMERY) – Attorney General Steve Marshall issued guidance for Alabama 
voters who contract COVID-19 in the days leading up to the November 3, 2020, general 
election.  Under the guidance, a voter who has tested positive for COVID-19 on or after 
October 29, 2020, and for that reason cannot vote in person, may be able to cast an 
emergency absentee ballot, as provided for in existing Alabama law.  

The guidance, linked below, explains the process by which a voter with COVID-19 may 
obtain, complete, and submit an emergency absentee voter ballot.  

Link to Attorney General COVID-19 Voter Guidance  
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https://www.alabamaag.gov/Documents/news/COVID-19%20Voting%20Guidance.pdf

